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Sharon Craig

From: clairemdavies@aol.com
Sent: 01 March 2022 19:21
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application 3/2022/0102 Higher Lickhurst Farm

Categories: To Upload

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

FOR THE ATTENTION OF LAURA EASTWOOD 
 
Good evening,  
 
I am contacting you to confirm that the above mentioned planning application was discussed at the most recent 
meeting of the Bowland with Leagram Parish Council and no objections have since been raised. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Claire Davies 
Chairman Bowland with Leagram Parish Council  


